
Document Control Desk 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

July 30, 2018 

Deputy Director, Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery and Waste Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop T-8F5, 11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, Mb 20852-2738 

RE: Strata Energy Inc. Ross ISR Project, Source Materials License SUA-1601, Docket No. 40-9091 
Errata to 2017 Annual Report 

To Whom it May Concern, 

On July 19, 2018, during the scheduled inspection of the Ross ISR Project, NRC inspectors identified an 
open issue in the 2017 Annual Report, which contained a calculation of the dose to the public in the Annual 
ALARA Audit Report. The calculation failed to consider the potential internal exposure from radon progeny 
if a visitor was working inside the CPP. Please append the following table of corrections to the 2017 Annual 
Report. 

2017 Annual Report Section Page Correction 

Appendix B, Section 17.0 21 Third full paragraph, replace first sentence with the following: 
"If it is assumed that a member of the public most likely to be 
working inside the CPP is a visitor and they are there for 100 
hours in the year (conservative) and could be subject to 81 
uR/hr (very conservative estimate that assumes they work 
inside the CPP and are exposed at the same rate as the CPP 
operator) they would incur a DDE of 8.1 mrem for the year." 

If you have any questions regarding the provided information, please contact me at (307) 467-9375 or by 
email at rpond@stratawyo.com. 

Sincerely, 
STRATA ENERGY INC. 

Royal Pond 
Manager HSE/RSO 

cc: BJ Kristiansen, WDEQ-LQD 
Ben Schiffer, WWC Engineering 
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